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What do I do if I have a concern? 

This is for any member of staff, parents, whānau and students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Talk respectfully with the person about the 

concern and be prepared to listen to each 

other 

Issue Unresolved Issue Resolved 

Talk with the relevant Head of Faculty 

(Curriculum) or Head of House (Pastoral 

Care) about the issue and be prepared to 

listen to each other 

Depending on nature of 

concern may be 

appropriate for Head of 

Faculty/Head of House to 

facilitate the meeting 

If teachers meet 

with parents, they 

need to inform 

Head of Faculties of 

meetings and 

subjects 

Issue Resolved Issue Unresolved Record of outcome 

via email agreement 

Record of resolution 

outcome Approach the Deputy Principal (Pastoral Care) 

or Deputy Principal (Curriculum) 

The Deputy Principal will ensure the concern is addressed.  

Often there will be a discussion with the Ako Group Teacher, 

Head of Faculty, Head of House, Guidance Counsellor, Principal 

Issue Issue Unresolved 

Record meeting and outcome If the concern is with the Principal and has not 

been resolved, contact the Chairperson of the 

Board of Trustees 

 

 

 

 

 

Chari 

Note: 

1. In, general, where there is a concern with any staff member you should in the first instance discuss the issue with that 

person. 

2. It Is school policy for all staff to respond in a timely manner to parental concerns and provide feedback on any actions. 

3. Principle of natural justice will be applied in any investigations undertaken.  

 


